
Minutes of the THMGC General Membership meeting held on July 22  nd   2020.

The following are the Minutes of the Temeku Hills Men’s Golf Club General Membership
meeting held on the clubhouse patio on July 22nd 2020.

The Vice President Jim Dent called the meeting to order at 0745 hours. The following Board
members were present: Lou Lanni, Neil Miller, Ron Frederick, Lee Wortman, Bob Dubay, John
Kupka, Bill Ryan, Ron Vaught and Richard McAlpine. John Hamby was absent. The Vice
President advised members that on this day 21 years ago, the THMGC had held its first Club
Championship!

The Minutes of the General Membership meeting held on February 19th 2020 were approved
(Kupka/Lanni)

The Financial report. Due to the unexpected passing of Bob Wexler, Don Wadsworth had
been elected to the Board and his report was as follows:  The bank balance as at the 30 th June
2020 was $13,827.60. The hole-in-one total was $250. The report was approved
(Vaught/Diamond).

The Membership report was submitted by N Miller who advised as of July 7th the Men’s Club
members totaled 148, Associate members totaled 103 giving us a total of 251 members.

The Scrip report was submitted by L Lanni as follows: As of July 2, 2020, the scrip checking
account has a balance of $10,474; with uncashed checks totaling $684.50. Total uncashed scrip
totals $9117.00. This leaves a positive delta of $673.48. Current uncashed scrip for 2017 (pink),
which is to be retired on 30 September 2020, is $198.00 (of $28,970.00 issued). Current
uncashed scrip for 2018 (green), which is to be retired on 30 September 2020, is $475.00 (of
$27,220.50 issued). He reminded all members to spend their Scrip before the expiry date 30 th

September 2020.

The Handicap Chairman J Kupka advised members they were responsible for posting their
Club Championship scores. 

The Rules Chairman L Wortman reported that the course had been marked for the Club
Championship and reminded players all balls must be holed and the depth of the “doughnut”
should not affect any putts. If a player’s is in a bunker he is permitted to lift, clean and place the
ball. Areas that might be suspect and not marked should be played as the ball lies.

The Webmaster R Vaught advised all was well with the website.

The Special Events Coordinator J Dent told members that next week, 7/29/20 a free hot dog,
chips and soda would be available to all players as they passed by the serving window.

Travel Teams  .



(i) TVGL – B Ryan advised due to the Covid-19 virus there might be no TVGL play throughout
the rest of the year.
(ii) SDCS – R Frederick reported our team, since the reopening of golf courses, had recorded 5
wins and 4 losses.

There being no further business the Vice President declared the meeting closed at 0750 hours.

Richard G McAlpine
Secretary.


